
 

 

Tena koutou Roseneath whanau 

TERM ONE HOLIDAYS 16TH 

APRIL-27TH APRIL 

School will close next Friday at 3pm, 

and we return on Monday 30th April. If 

you are travelling we wish you safe 

travels and smooth roads.  

I hope you and your family enjoyed 

some time together over the Easter 

long weekend. All state and integrated 

schools in New Zealand close for the 

Tuesday after Easter when it falls in 

term time. I know it caught some of us unawares, because Easter is usually in the first term 

holidays most families aren’t aware of the Easter Tuesday tradition! 

As a school we try to keep extra school closures to a minimum- we know how challenging it can be 

to organise child care. It isn’t always possible, but we hold our parent conferences after school, 

usually organise relievers to cover for Paid Union meetings, and try to manage any professional 

learning in our non contact time such as before school starts for the year, and in the term 

holidays. On that note- we are all attending various courses in these holidays and we look forward 

to sharing some of our learning with you next term!  

 

ROSENEATH ANZAC SERVICE, TUESDAY 25TH APRIL 

We have a tradition of participating in the annual Rosneath ANZAC Memorial Service, and we 

would love to continue this tradition. We would love some children to be able to read the names 

of the 24 Roseneath service men who lived in Roseneath or Oriental Bay and/or attended our 

school. ANZAC Day is in the holidays, and so we know many of you will be away, but we would love 

to hear from you if your child would like to be a part of this service, representing our school. 

Please email office@roseneath.school.nz by Friday afternoon. Thank you for those who have 

already responded- we will meet with your children next week to help them prepare for their 

role!  
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PH. 384-7218  OFFICE@ROSENEATH.SCHOOL.NZ  WWW.ROSENEATH.SCHOOL.NZ 

 BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

MEETING 

Monday 9th April 7:30pm 

at school. 

 

YUMMY STICKERS 

We are still collecting 

the stickers.  Thanks to 

the families who have 

given over their yummy 

stickers to the school. 
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Aft students being creative for Easter 

Students enjoying our library 
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SPORT 

Netball and Basketball teams 2018 

Thank you for the speedy response to sign your children up for our Roseneath netball 

and basketball teams this season. 

If you haven’t already done so, please can we have all permission forms by this Friday 

afternoon. 

We are hoping to have all information (teams, draws) able to send out next week for 

the Term 2 games. Please contact hayden.thompson@roseneath.school.nz if you have 

any questions. 

 

2018 NZ Sport Stacking Open Championships 

Do you have a speedy cup stacker in your family? We are really keen to enter a team. 

The 2018 NZ Sport Stacking Open Championships are being held at Northland Memori-

al Community Centre, 5 Woburn Rd, Northland, Wellington on Sunday 3 June 

2018 (Queen's Birthday Weekend). This competition is open to everyone, with the Nov-

ice     section enabling those new to the sport to compete alongside seasoned stackers, 

facing the same thrill of a competition whilst striving for goals and records amongst those of equal experience. For more 

information check out the website Tournaments page: www.speedstacks.co.nz/pages/wellington-1 

Please email Hayden on hayden.thompson@roseneath.school.nz if you would like your child to be part of the Roseneath  

Stacker Team!  

 

ROLL UP! ROLL UP! CIRCUS DISCO, FRIDAY 6TH APRIL     

5-7PM AT THE BIG TOP (AKA THE SCHOOL HALL!) 

We are looking forward to seeing you in your fabulous circus costumes at the Roseneath School Disco tomorrow!. Years 1-6 

Children must be accompanied and actively supervised by a parent or allocated adult, and Year 7/8 students must be 

collected by an adult from the school grounds. Tickets are $5 per child or $10 per family and there will be loads of delicious 

food, snacks and beverages available to purchase on the night. 

If you haven’t already done so, the Ringmasters would love to hear from you with how you would like to help on the night. 

Please click on the following web link (or copy it into your web browser if clicking doesn't work) to go to the signup sheet: 

www.volunteersignup.org/ADTMH 

To sign up, just follow the instructions on the page. It only takes a few seconds to do. Thank you for volunteering!  

 

WRITNG LONG BOAT 

 

This is a true story about my family history. My name is Tamar  

Forbin. I was born in Tel Aviv, Israel. I was born on the second of 

December 2007, and the time was 10 am, Saturday morning. When I 

was  born my parents were sure that my name is going to be Tamar. 

When I was four months old my neighbors would visit me             

every  week. When I was 8 months old I put my pinky in a juice ma-

chine and cut my  fingertip and I had to go to the hospital where 

they gave me two  switches. 

From 9 months old to 4 years old I went to the kindergarten which 

was great fun and I liked my kindergarten teacher who I  am still in 

contact with. 

When I was 5 years old I went to school (year 1). 

My school in Israel called Magen school. 

On  the twenty-fourth of June  my family and I came to New 

Zealand. 

 This is a story about my family tree. My 

name is Nayla I am from Indonesian I am 

a very talkative person in my family and 

sometimes I say something that does not 

make sense. My birthdate is 19 January 

2008. I was the last child from my family. 

 When I was a baby the doctor pierced 

my  ears and I now have gold earrings. I 

lived in Pekanbaru with my family and my 

dad’s family. My dad’s family has six    

people who are: my grandpa , my grandma, 

Ronny Basista, Popy, Widya, Tantra 

Bestari. 

Successful rat trapping 

mailto:hayden.thompson@roseneath.school.nz
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 GENERAL 

Elements Rhythmic Gymnastics is holding a free recreational trial class for girls aged 5 years 

and over in term two.  

info@rhythmicgym.nz 

April Programme: Mon 16 – Fri 27 April  BOOK ARTRAGEOUS APRIL Venue: Poneke Dojo, 

Prince of Wales Park, Salisbury Tce, Mt Cook, Wellington   8.30am–3:00pm $69 and after care 
3:00pm-5.15pm $15  - artrageouskids@gmail.com 

 

Sunshine Drama provides a creative and fun learning space that engages imaginative minds, 

grows confidence & builds communication and performance skills. New Thursday afternoon clas-

ses Start in Term 2. Contact: Jenae 0274380533 to arrange a free trial class or visit 

www.sunshinedrama.co.nz to learn more about our classes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Noho ora mai, 

Adelle Broadmore and The Roseneath Team 

Senior students  at 

technology—robotics 

Term 1 Dates Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 10 2/4 EASTER MONDAY EASTER TUESDAY  Swimming Assembly 

Kapa Haka 

Friends school disco 

Week 11 9/4 BOT meeting 

7.30 pm 
  Swimming Assembly 

Kapa Haka 

Last Day Term 1 

Finish 3 pm 

Library responsibilities Senior      

students 

http://www.sunshinedrama.co.nz

